
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 
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The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had another action packed week across our federation this week with lots of brilliant opportunities for 
our wonderful children.  Monday saw our final Skip2BFit visit this year from Dave Gibson, this time we had par-
ents and carers joining in too!  A brilliant time was had by all. 

Wednesday saw Y5/6 children travel to Whitby to visit an online safety event, with speakers from lots of dif-
ferent companies and charities.  This was a very useful and informative session that was enjoyed by all. 

Today Reception, Y1 and Y2 visited Saltburn as 
part of their topic about the seaside, more de-
tails on next week’s newsletter. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. M. Scott  Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

End of Year Production 

On the evening of our production of 
‘Joseph’ on Thursday 4th July, after 
school club at Carlton will finish at 
4.30pm.  All children should be collected 
by then to allow staff to travel to Chop 
Gate to prepare for the performance. 

Dance Day 

Next Friday we have our exciting Olympic 
themed dance day with Urban Kaos—
please send your child to school in their 
PE kit on this day.  Little 
Owls who are in school 
on this day should come 
dressed for dancing! 

Collective Worship 
 

 

Some of our hymn practise sessions are being 

used to rehearse songs for our upcoming 

show—a link to them can be found below for 

some extra practise at home: https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=WJfJSdKkHSY 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

Well done to the following children: 

Stars of the Week— Dolly, Daisy, Anna, Ollie, Rudy, 
Verity, Isla H , Eva, Joey 

Kindness Award— Lavinia, John, Isabel, Alice C, 
Charlie R 

Handwriting Award— Bonnie, Henry, Zara 

 

Vision and Behaviour Awards 

Vision Award—Alice, Hugo, Jess, Toby, Isla-Faye, 
Lluna 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate— Devon, Lucia, Honey, 
Ernie 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Y2— 1st Ada, 2nd Lyla, 3rd Zeff 

Y3/4— 1st Ollie, 2nd Eva, 3rd Zara 

Y5/6—  1st Jack, 2nd Thomas, 3rd Harry 

 

Attendance—our whole school  target 
is 96%.   

Bilsdale— 96.1% 

Carlton— 95.3% 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WJfJSdKkHSY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WJfJSdKkHSY
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


Diary Dates 

Monday 24th 
June 

Final swimming session today Y3/4/5 n/a 

Tuesday 25th 
June 

Reception new starters parent meeting, 
4pm at Carlton 

Rec. 24/25 starters Info. sent 

Thursday 27th 
June 

Y5/6 DT day at Bilsdale—Carlton Y5/6 to 
Bilsdale on this day. 

Y5/6 Info. sent 

Friday 28th June Olympic Dance Day 

Children to school in PE kit please. 

All Info. sent 

Saturday 29th 
June 

Bilsdale fun day—all welcome, please 
bring friends and spread the word! 

All Info. Sent 

1-4pm 

Tuesday 2nd July Afternoon rehearsal at Chop Gate Village 
Hall—children to be collected from Chop 

Gate.  After school club at Bilsdale 
School. 

All Info. sent 

Wednesday 3rd 
July 

All day rehearsal at Chop Gate Village 
Hall—children to be dropped off/

collected from Chop Gate. Wraparound 
care at Bilsdale School only.  

All Info. sent 

Thursday 4th 
July 

General Election—Bilsdale School closed 
as being used as a polling station.  Bils-
dale children to attend Carlton today. 

Bilsdale n/a 

Thursday 4th 
July 

Re-scheduled Sports Morning All n/a 

Thursday 4th 
July 

End of Year Production—Chop Gate    
Village Hall.  6pm 

All Info. sent 

Friday 5th July Library in school                                
(last one before summer) 

All n/a 

Saturday 6th and 
Sunday 7th July 

Roots Celebration of Nature—East 
Rounton Village Hall 

Work from Classes 2 and 4 on display 

All Info. sent 

Tuesday 9th July Little Owls Leaver’s Party Rec. 24/25 starters Info. sent 

Wednesday 10th   
-Friday 12th July   

Y6 transition to Stokesley School Y6 n/a 

Thursday 11th 
July 

New class transition day.                     
NO FOOTBALL CLUB  

All n/a 

Thursday 18th 
July 

Leavers Services—10am Carlton         
2pm Bilsdale 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB TODAY 

All n/a 

Teaching Assistant 
 
We have a vacancy for a part time teaching assistant to start in Septem-
ber, initially 1 day per week.  Further details can be found via the link 
below, please feel free to share with anyone who may be interested.  
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/1951/0/432194/20078/
general-teaching-assistant-carleton-and-faceby-ce-va-school/Referral 

https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/1951/0/432194/20078/general-teaching-assistant-carleton-and-faceby-ce-va-school/Referral
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/1951/0/432194/20078/general-teaching-assistant-carleton-and-faceby-ce-va-school/Referral


News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

What a week! Class 1 have had the most fun packed, exciting week. It began with Skip2BFit where we 
were so excited to see some of our grown ups join us! Following the session, we continued to build our 
skipping skills and continued to grow and improve. On Thursday our new Reception starters had a de-
lightful time enjoying lunch with their grown ups while our soon to be Year 1’s spent the morning in 
Class 2. Today (Friday), Reception headed to the beach with Class 2. The children were a credit to the 
school and absolutely loved their time on the beach, particularly enjoying the ice cream! The Little 
Owls had a lovely morning learning in the areas without Reception around, they even had a sneaky 
treat of an ice lolly on our very own ‘Carlton Beach’ in the quad! 

 

Carlton & Bilsdale KS1 

We have been enjoying the (slightly) warmer weather this week, despite our very wet Skip2BFit session 
on Monday afternoon! We would like to say a big thank you to all our parents who helped Dave to take 
all his equipment into the village hall so we could continue with our session. The children had so much 
fun!  

We had great fun on Thursday morning learning to play cricket and practising for Sports Day in PE. The 
excitement is building and we look forward to a fun-filled morning of events and activities on Thursday 
4th July. We have also been very busy completing our summer term assessments. We are incredibly 
proud of all the children for their amazing dedication and hard work.  In science and art, the children 
have continued to learn about plants and enjoyed creating colourful flower heads using coffee filters 
and food colouring!  

Our great week of learning was concluded with our summer school trip to Saltburn – more news to fol-
low next week!  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

Fitness and perseverance has been a theme over this last week, with Y5/6 taking part in a triathlon for 
the first time. As we have great swimmers in Y5/6, the children found the swim section of the triathlon 
easy, but fun. They enjoyed the cycle as they don’t get the opportunity in school to ride bikes and they 
all eased over the finishing line at the end of the run. The highlight of the event was meeting Jonathan 
Brownlee, England’s Olympic and award-winning athlete; a great link to our history, as we will be 
learning more about the origins of the Olympics in our history lessons next week.  

Our week began energetically, with the children getting active in Box2BFit, made even more enjoyable 
by some parent participation, which the children loved! Both events have given the children different 
enjoyable ways to keep fit and active. They certainly need lots of energy to maintain efforts during the 
next few busy weeks at school. It was fun to have parents come and join in.   

 

Internet Safety and Wellbeing Roadshow 

Y5/6 travelled to Whitby on Wednesday to attend the Internet Safety and Wellbeing Roadshow. The 
main focus was how to stay safe online; running alongside this was workshops on how to remain posi-
tive and calm, different techniques to support wellbeing and promote activities away from the online 
world. 

The children were reminded about PEGI age ratings: 

Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat, TikTok - 13 years 

YouTube - 18 years 

It was made very clear that friends are the real people that you know.  People online are strangers. 
Messages about not giving strangers personal information or believing everything they say were rein-
forced.  This was underlined by the true story of Breck. The Breck Foundation, set up in his name, aims 
to empower children to protect against online grooming. More information can be found here: 

https://www.breckfoundation.org/ 

https://www.breckfoundation.org/


Skip2BFit 

A big well done to everyone who took part in our Skip2BFit session on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5/6 Triathlon 

Y5 and Y6 pupils had a brilliant time trying a new sport last Friday when they journeyed to 
Harrogate to take part in The Brownlee Brothers Foundation triathlon.  The children even got 
to meet Jonathan Brownlee! 

Unfortunately, a technical glitch when transferring photos onto our system at school means we 
are unable to share them. 

If your child is interested in further triathlon activities, the foundation has provided the fol-
lowing link which contains more information: https://www.thebrownleefoundation.org/
locations/harrogate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thebrownleefoundation.org/locations/harrogate
https://www.thebrownleefoundation.org/locations/harrogate






Amazon Wish Lists 

Thank you to everyone for their generous donations so far, they’ve really made a difference to 
our class libraries.  

Class 1 wish list—https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 2 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 3 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 4 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share 

 

Bilsdale wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share  

 

 

Train to be a Teaching Assistant at The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation 

In September, we have availability for 1 funded place to train to become a Teaching Assistant.  
Contact the Swaledale Alliance for more information. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share



